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J.1., File # RP22-4629 Meeting Date: 8/10/2022

TO: RECREATION AND PARKS COMMISSION

FROM: CAMERON HARDING, COMMUNITY SERVICES DIRECTOR

TITLE
DISCUSSION AND CONSIDERATION OF PUBLIC USE OF PLAY EQUIPMENT LOCATED ON
REDONDO BEACH UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT SCHOOL SITES DURING NON-SCHOOL
HOURS

BACKGROUND
At the Recreation and Parks Commission’s (“Commission”) July 13 meeting, Commissioner Lang
requested a future discussion regarding the public’s use of play equipment located on Redondo
Beach Unified School District’s (RBUSD) school sites during non-school hours. Through the
assistance of Commissioner Lang, Staff contacted RBUSD Board of Education Member Dan Elder to
ask if he was available to attend an upcoming meeting to begin discussing this potential opportunity
that would provide additional park amenities for the community.

Following a presentation from Board member Elder, the Commission should consider whether it
would like to direct Staff to look into this matter further and provide a more formal analysis of the
procedures for implementation, potential concerns, financial impacts, and other items related to this
partnership.

ATTACHMENTS
None
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